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September 10, 2021 

Dear Families, 

We are only a few days away from welcoming back our students.  As promised, we made a short presentation about our reopening 
and tried to address your questions throughout the presentation regarding our reopening.  Please click here to view the 
presentation. 

Please see below for other information and reminders about this school year and the first day of school. 

As always, if you need anything, please reach out to Maria. 

Sincerely, 

Noreen  

Official School Hours  
8:00 am – 2:20 pm  
 
Student Arrival and Breakfast 
Breakfast will be grab and go and arrival times for students need to be staggered to help alleviate congestion. Please talk 
with your child about the appropriate area for them to wait outside using the map below. 
 

Arrival and Entry Times 
Grade Arrival Time Entry into the 

Building 
6 7:45 am 7:50 am 

7 7:55 am 8:00 am 

8 8:00am 8:05 am 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/16WyBRciiRmkWfzsCPF8G_RIe4QXh2akQ/view?usp=sharing


First Period Room Numbers 
Class 
Number 

First Period Room 
Number 

601 201 
602 203 

603 118 

604 121 

605 119 
701 213 

702 211 

703 210 

704 209 

801 Music (C47) 

802 Gym 

803 207 
804 Gym 

 
 
Dismissal Times 
Dismissal time will be staggered to ease hallway congestion. 

Grade Dismissal Time 

6 2:15 pm 

7 2:18 pm 
8 2:20 pm 

 
Daily Health Screening 
Students must present their health screening before they enter the school building.  We really need your 
support in ensuring your child can show the completed health screening on their cellphone or gives us a paper 
copy of the completed health screening at the door.  You can find the link to the health screener here and if 
you need any support, please reach out to Maria (parentcoordinator@ms442.org). 
 

Masks 
Masks must be worn at all times by the staff and students regardless of vaccination status.  Please click here 
and look over the DOE’s website about health and safety in schools. 
 

Health and Safety DOE Website 
Please visit the DOE’s Health and Safety website to learn more about COVID-19 testing, positive cases in 
school and other health and safety topics.   
 

 

 

 

 

https://healthscreening.schools.nyc/
mailto:parentcoordinator@ms442.org
https://www.schools.nyc.gov/school-year/school-year-2021-22
https://www.schools.nyc.gov/school-life/health-and-wellness/covid-information/health-and-safety-in-our-schools

